
From: queries@hktrustees.com
To: P.T. Comment Letter
Cc: mandyso@hktrustees.com; carmenwong@hktrustees.com
Subject: RE: Invitation to Comment on IAASB Exposure Draft, Proposed Narrow Scope Amendments to ISA 700

(Revised) and ISA 260 (Revised)
Date: 2022 7 11  15:58:47

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Greeting from HKTA.
 
Thank you for sending the invitation to comment on captioned subjects.  Given that the
subjects have not direct relevance to the trust sector, we have no comment to make. 
 
Thank you for your attention.
 
Carmen Wong
Administration Officer
Hong Kong Trustees’ Association Ltd
 
Tel: 3511 6030
Email: carmenwong@hktrustees.com
Website: www.hktrustees.com
 

From: P.T. Comment Letter <commentletters@hkicpa.org.hk> 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 2:59 PM
To: queries@hktrustees.com
Subject: Invitation to Comment on IAASB Exposure Draft, Proposed Narrow Scope Amendments
to ISA 700 (Revised) and ISA 260 (Revised)
 

 

Invitation to Comment on IAASB Exposure Draft, Proposed Narrow Scope
Amendments to ISA 700 (Revised), Forming an Opinion and Reporting on
Financial Statements; and ISA 260 (Revised), Communication with Those
Charged with Governance, as a Result of the Revisions to the IESBA Code that
Require a Firm to Publicly Disclose When a Firm Has Applied the Independence
Requirements for Public Interest Entities (PIEs)

 

We are writing to seek your organization’s comments on the captioned IAASB Exposure
Draft.

 

The full IAASB Exposure Draft can be accessed on the HKICPA website at:
https://www.hkicpa.org.hk/en/Standards-and-regulation/Standards/Open-for-comment-
documents/Auditing-and-Assurance

 
We would be grateful for your comments on the IAASB Exposure Draft by 4 September
2022.
 


